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10" October 2018

Ms. LEUNG Kit Yin

Principal

Shatin Tsung Tsin Secondary School
1 Mei Tin Road,

Shatin,

New Territories

Dear Ms. Leung,

Scholarship for Your Graduate

It is my pleasure to share with you a great news of your former student, Ms. CHU
Wing In, who is now an undergraduate student of Gratia Christian College. As a result
of her outstanding achievement, Ms. Chu has received the following award in the
Academic Year 2017-18:

® Best in Academic Performance

Thank you for playing a significant role in her secondary education paving her road to
a higher level of education. Gratia Christian College is much obliged to provide her a
suitable learning environment unleashing her talents in the chosen field of studies.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require more information of the
awards as well as our range of recognised undergraduate and higher diploma
programmes. As a token of appreciation, we look forward to receiving more capable
students from your school.

Yours sincerely,

H.S. Chui, PhD, JP
President
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= IN HIS NAME

8 GRATIA STANDS
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2 GRATIANS SERVE



